












Mary Jane Nunes

Post Offlrce Box 6684

Snowmass Village, CO 816i5

January 29.2015

Massachusetts Gaming Commission
101 Federal Street, 23'd Floor
Boston, MA 02110

Dear Massachusetts Gaming Commissioners,

My name is Mary Jane Nunes. As you may or may not know, my husband, David H. Nunes, became
seriously ill in late November 20L4 andpassed away on December 30,2014 in Washington DC. David's
funeral service was held just two weeks ago on Cape Cod.

David worked passionately and tirelessly for many years to help bring casino gaming to the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts. As the Commission knows, David, through one of his operating
entities, submitted an RFA-I Application for Region A, along with the required application fee, back in
January of 2013. When the Host Community Referendum regarding the Milford project was not
approved, David turned his attention to Southeastern Massachusetts and the potential of applying for a
Category 1 License in Region C. David had several conversations with IEB Director Karen Wells about
the Region C Application and was in the process of putting together the required components for the
proposal when he became ill and subsequently passed away.

Needless to say, because of the seriousness of his illness and untimely passing, David's operating entity
missed the mid-January deadlines for the Region C Application. As a result of these extraordinary
circumstances, I am fervently requesting that the Commission extend the deadline for Applications
seeking a Category I license in Region C, to allow David's operating entify the ability to complete its
compilation of the necessary background and suitability documentation required by the Commission and
to then submit their application. Understanding that time is of the essence, I deeply appreciate your
thoughtful consideration of this request.

Respectfully,
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